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Dear Parents,





Parent workshops, parent open morning and future dates:


Thank you to those parents who came to the parent workshops and the open morning today. We hope you found it a useful insight into how we teach the children at Friars and what your child’s experience of school is like on a daily basis. The dates for the remaining workshops, open mornings and individual consultations are as follows:


Spring term Parent consultations – Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th March


E-safety parent workshop – Friday 14th March (9-10)


Sp2 open morning – Thursday 20th March (9:10-10:10) 


Summer term parent workshops – KS2: Wednesday 7th May (4-5pm); EYFS/KS1: Thursday 8th May (4-5pm)


Su1 open morning – Friday 9th May (9:10 – 10:10)


Su2 open morning – Thursday 3rd July (9:10 – 10:10) 





Y3/4 athletics at Globe Academy:


On Wednesday of this week a team of 6 boys and 6 girls from Years 3 and 4 represented Friars at an interschool athletics tournament at the Globe Academy. 8 schools competed (including Cathedral – 8th, Townsend – 7th, Keyworth – 6th,  Surrey Square – 5th, Gloucester – 4th, Globe Academy – 3rd, and St Josephs – 1st.) Although we had the smallest team of all schools participating we are very proud to announce that we came 2nd overall. We were very proud of the children’s team spirit and effort and commitment too.





EYFS at the London Fire Brigade Museum:


Our Nursery children (last Friday) and Reception children (on Monday) visited the London Fire Brigade Museum. The visit tied in with their CLJ unit on “People Who Help Us”. While they were there they looked at old fire engines, tried on some helmets and most importantly had a safety talk about fire.





Y6 to the Houses of Parliament:


Next Wednesday morning Y6 will be going on a tour of the Houses of Parliament where they will be able to see the seat of Government. It ties in with our assembly theme next week when all children in the school will be learning about what Governments do and how democracy works. It also ties in with their CLJ unit on World War 2 as the children will be able to see where many important historical decisions would have been made.























